
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/24/2013 12:51:31 PM

Subject: FW: another budget interest

 
 
From: Martha Casto [mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov] 

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 11:15 AM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: another budget interest
 
Sen. Peeler said he forgot to mention this to you – and asked that I let you know.  In DHEC’s budget the House 
insisted that there be an additional $200,000.  The money was unaccounted for but we were told it was “for handling 
all of the pass through money”.  If pass-through money is nothing more that writing a check to someone – why does 
DHEC need $200,000 to do that!!
 
Thanks!
Martha
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